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Outreach: Summer Archaeology Book Club Goes Virtual
The Northeast and East Central regions held a joint virtual Summer Archaeology Book Club. In 
total, eight participants met one three dates to discuss three different books via Zoom. Books 
included The Dig, Gods of the Upper Air and Submerged History: Underwater Archaeology in 
Florida.

This year, the Northeast Region’s Summer Archaeology Book Club went virtual as 
attendees discussed books via Zoom.

Training: First Virtual CRPT Workshop

The Northeast and East Central Regions hosted their first virtual CRPT Workshop on September 
17, 2020. Ten participants logged on from all over the state to learn about best practices in 
cemetery management. Staff created a video demonstrating how to clean headstones to help 
bring the hands-on practicum portion to the virtual format.

Link to headstone cleaning video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qAQMccrFoZc 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qAQMccrFoZc


Participants during the first Virtual CRPT workshop for the Northeast and East Central 
Region.


